The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

INCORPORATED

1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W. • Washington, D.C. 20036 • (202) 387-5200



October 6, 1986

To:

Section Chairs, Chair-Elects, Secretaries, Newsletter Editors, and

the Committee on Sections

From:

Alicia D. Bennett P.D.B.

Along with the first issue of "CrossSections", please find enclosed three inserts which the representatives to the annual meeting of Section Officers felt you would find informative:

- the Report of the MAA Committee on Minicourses
- the Michigan Section's policy letter on Section Institutional Dues
- the Michigan Section's policy letter on Section dues

Please send your comments, suggestions, and information you would like to share to: David Ballew, Department of Computer Science, 447 Stipes Hall, Western Illinois University, Macomb, Illinois 61455

adb

cc: Executive & Finance Committees